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20Ms. Nina Bell
Assistant Director
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 4th Floor IN RESP 0NE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-84-659

Dear Ms. Bell:

This is in further response to your letter dated August 6,1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, recent (June, July,
August 1984) interpretations of the NRC's policy and standards for exemptions,
ar.d the implications of the Comission's position on exemptions, as defined by
the Commission's July vote in Shoreham and the Commission's vote on July 25,
1984.

The document listed below is an additional record found to be responsive to
your request.

July 30, 1984 - Memorandum for William J. Dircks from James K.
Asselstine, subject: " Guidance to Staff on the Applicability of
the Shoreham Decision to Other Cases."

{
This document is being placed in the NRC Public Document Room in file folder
F0IA-84-659 under your name.

This completes NRC's action on your request.
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J . F lton, Director

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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